
Invitation to the General Assembly of HOPE in May 2020 in Tallinn 
 
 
Dear Members of HOPE, 

 
I hereby invite you to attend the General Assembly at the 12th HOPE congress in Tallinn. 
The meeting will take place in Sokos Hotel Viru Conference Centre (address: Viru Väljak 4, Tallinn in 
Estonia) on Friday 15th of May 2020 from 12.00 pm till 14.00 pm. 
 
On the website of HOPE you will find these files before April 14th 2020: 
 
1) Minutes of the General Assembly of HOPE in 2018 in Poznan. 
2) Agenda of the General Assembly of HOPE in 2020 in Tallinn. 
3) Activities of the Board May 2018 - May 2020. 
4) Proposal of the Board for a change in the Statutes of HOPE (The change of voting at the 

General Assembly of HOPE). 
5) Proposal of the Workshop Charter of HOPE (The Standard, as an underlying and supporting 

document for the Charter of HOPE). 
6) Proposal of the Board for Internal Regulations of HOPE, version April 2020. 
7) Invitation to the General Assembly of HOPE in 2020 in Tallinn. 
8) Proxy voting form General Assembly 2020. 
9) Financial report of HOPE 2018-2020 and budget 2020-2022. 
10)       New Board and Ambassador candidatures in 2020 
 
See:      https://www.hospitalteachers.eu/reserved/members/general-assembly-2020 
 
Submissions to add items to the agenda must be received in writing by the President or Secretary at 
the latest 30th April 2020. 

 
email: president@hospitalteachers.eu  

              secretary@hospitalteachers.eu 
 

I look forward to meeting you all in Tallinn and welcoming you to the General Assembly. 
 

Yours hopefully, 
 

                                                             Jan Haverkate 
                                          President of HOPE 

 


